The Board of Education of the Bridgehampton Union Free School District
approved the following resolution at its October 28, 2020 meeting due to the
COVID-19 pandemic and having to comply with Executive Orders from the
Governor and directives from the State Departments of Health & Education:

Resolved that the Board of Education of the Bridgehampton UFSD approves the
following, per the recommendation of NYSSBA: “Due to the threat to public
health caused by the Covid-19 pandemic, while the district is complying with
Executive Orders from the Governor and directives from the state Departments
of Health and Education, some district policies and administrative regulations will
be superseded by these Orders and directives. During this time, the district will
be operating under those Orders and directives, as well as its own required
reopening plan. Where any provisions of district policies and administrative
regulations conflict with the Orders, directives and reopening plan, they are
temporarily suspended to the extent necessary to comply with the Orders,
directives, and reopening plan.”

Motion: Second: Vote:



